
Dear families,  
 
It is our pleasure to welcome everyone back to this momentous year for our fifth grade 
students.  We are all excitedly anticipating the start of the 2020-2021 school year and having 
the opportunity to work with your child. Fifth grade is full of new material and interesting topics 
and requires added commitment to homework along with added focus in class. We view this 
year as a transitional year from elementary school to middle school and work very hard at 
helping your child develop the organizational, academic, and social skills needed to make a 
successful transition. 
 
In order to ensure a successful school year, we feel it is essential to maintain open and frequent 
communication between the parent and teacher.  We encourage parents to actively participate 
in their child's education by assisting students with homework, encouraging them to do their 
best, ensuring they are studying every week, and reminding them about proper behavior that 
should be displayed at school. Please feel free to contact us about student progress or any 
problem or challenge that may come up. We must have a working phone number or a way to 
get in contact with you at all times so please be sure to update any contact information should 
it change throughout the year. Also, make sure to regularly check the school and 5th grade 
website for school and PTA updates and events. 
 
For your convenience, there is a Student-Parent Handbook located on the Wake County Public 
School website for you to review with your child.  It outlines the attendance policy, code of 
conduct, dress code, and other important student guidelines. 
 
Please check Forest Pines’ website for this year’s Meet the Teacher information.  We would 
love to see you before the start of the school year.  Our suggested supply list is located on the 
school and grade level website. Feel free to bring your school supplies that night if you have 
them. 
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer vacation. 

Sincerely, 
The Fifth Grade Team (www.fp5th@weebly.com) 
 

Michelle Cunningham – mcunningham2@wcpss.net 
Tameka Lamon- tlamon@wcpss.net  
Jill Miles – jmiles@wcpss.net 
Stephanie Ragan – sragan2@wcpss.net 
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